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Brilliant, thank you Russell, appreciate you getting back to me. 

Ngā mihi,
Dan

From: Russell Clarke <RClarke1@linz.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 11:02 AM
To: Daniel Anderson ; Maryann Corkery
<MCorkery@linz.govt.nz>; Anouska Longuet-Scott <ALonguet-Scott@linz.govt.nz>
Cc: Miki Seifert  GCPO <GCPO@dia.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: GCPO - OIA received on genAI - LINZ mentioned in planned response

All good with LINZ thanks Daniel.  I have advised the Ministerials Team.

Ngā mihi,

Russell Clarke (he/him)
Leader/Kaiārahi –  Knowledge Management, & Privacy Officer
Information, Strategy and Delivery
RClarke1@linz.govt.nz or RClarke1@toitutewhenua.govt.nz | DDI 04 4624416 | MOB 021
752149

Wellington Office, Level 7, Radio New Zealand House, 155 The Terrace
PO Box 5501, Wellington 6145, New Zealand
www.linz.govt.nz | data.linz.govt.nz

From: Daniel Anderson  
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 4:39 PM
To: Maryann Corkery <MCorkery@linz.govt.nz>; Russell Clarke <RClarke1@linz.govt.nz>;
Anouska Longuet-Scott <ALonguet-Scott@linz.govt.nz>
Cc: Miki Seifert ; GCPO <GCPO@dia.govt.nz>
Subject: GCPO - OIA received on genAI - LINZ mentioned in planned response

Kia ora Maryann, Russell and Anoushka, I hope you are all well.
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GCPO has received an Official Information Act request a couple weeks ago about the GCPO working
with government agencies on generative AI and other AI, since the interim guidance on generative AI
was issued in July last year. The request is:

1. What agencies have developed a GenAi/Ai policy or standards and shared this with the

Government Chief Privacy Officer?

2. Is the Chief Privacy Officer aware of any agencies which have undertaken steps to begin the

process of drafting such standards? If so, which agencies?

We intend to name Land Information New Zealand as an answer for both questions, given past
discussions about AI, and Katrine receiving a copy of the LINZ AI policy from Aaron Jordan at the
Information Group recently in January.

We are not releasing any more information other than just “Land Information New Zealand”, that’s it.
No documents, no emails, no further notes, just your agency’s name.

If you believe I have misinterpreted our discussion with you on generative AI policy/standards/etc
development incorrectly and that your agency should not be in our response, please get back to me
by close of next Monday 26 February.

Please note the Department of Internal Affairs plans to proactively release this OIA response after it
has been sent to the requestor, as part of its standard proactive release policy.

As always I am happy to chat, please don’t hesitate to reply.

Ngā mihi,

Daniel Anderson | Privacy Consultant
Te Kōtui Whitiwhiti | Digital Public Service 
Mobile: 
45 Pipitea Street | Wellington 6140, New Zealand | www.dia.govt.nz

Logo-test

This message contains information, which may be in confidence and may be subject to
legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, use,
disseminate, distribute or copy this message. If you have received this message in error,
please notify us immediately (Phone 0800 665 463 or info@linz.govt.nz) and destroy the
original message. LINZ accepts no responsibility for changes to this email, or for any
attachments, after its transmission from LINZ. Thank You.
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